From: ilary Boys

Sent: 26 July 2017 08:30

To: McClue, Jonathan

Cc: Planning

Subject: 100 AVENUE ROAD, SWISS COTTAGE, NW3 3HF APPLICATION REF: 2017/4036/P

S96A NON-MATERIAL AMENDMENT APPLICATION

Dear Mr McClue

Changes to the internal floor-plans appear to use ‘excess’ hallways to increase unit size. This
results in a dangerous reduction in hallway space, particularly within the tower. Have London Fire
Brigade been consulted on this change? In a tower designed with only one stairwell, reducing the
hall space still further increases the problems of an evacuation. This is a material change and
particularly concerning given the recent tragedy at Grenfell Tower.

Kind regards

Hilary Boys



